
 

                         
BROOMHAUGH C OF E FIRST SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 12 JULY 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Healthy lifestyles have been the focus of a very busy week this week. We began the week with a super 
transfer day where all of the children spent the day in their new classes. On Tuesday bikes were blinged 
and a healthy breakfast enjoyed followed by bike and scooter circuits and obstacles on the yard. Although 
our sports day had to be altered due to the weather, the children all had fun taking part on some races and 
it was really lovely to see so many families there to cheer them on! Wednesday brought yoga and tennis 
and on Thursday was full of carousel activities and a sports festival! We finished the week with an open 
morning for parents to pop in and see what we have been up to and it was lovely to see so many people 
join us. Parents were being massaged in Reception, creating balanced food plates in Year 1/2 and out 
completing skipping challenges in Year 3/4! Hopefully we have now all got a wealth of ideas about how to 
lead a more healthy lifestyle from personal hygiene, to looking after our teeth, to balanced diets to exercise!  
 
We also enjoyed an assembly from the library service who introduced this year’s Summer Reading 
Challenge and an assembly from The Hexham Holiday Club to tell us about some exciting things going on 
over the holidays.  
 
Your child will have brought home their final attainment report for the end of the school year today - we are 
very proud of all they have achieved throughout the year. We can’t quite believe it but next week is the last 
week of term and is full of lovely things to celebrate and share including our music concert, Roman evening 
(Y4), Beach trip and Church service so let’s make sure it is a fantastic final week of term – see below for 
specific details for events next week.  
 
We will be working together over the holidays to look at our next steps on Broomhaugh’s journey once we 
have reflected on the achievements of the year and how to continue to develop and flourish. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 

                            S Gray 

 
Miss Ainsley & Mrs Gray 
Executive Head Teacher 
Executive Deputy Head Teacher 
 
 
End of Year Celebrations –  
 
Tuesday 16th July Music Concert 6:00pm – 7:00pm – ALL CHILDREN 

 
This concert is a leavers concert which is performed by ALL CHILDREN and all parents are welcome to 
come and enjoy it! No tickets will be issued but 34 seats will be reserved for Year 4 Parents (2 per child). 
 
Please could you bring ALL children (wherever possible) back to school for 5:50pm.  

 
If you are not able to stay to watch the concert, (due to prior plans or if the hall is full) please return to 
collect your children at 7:00pm. We would love to see all of the children back for this, as many voices make 
for a wonderful concert.  
 

Our final week’s diary information has been updated on the next page… 
 
 
 
 
 



Loving learning at Broomhaugh this week… 
 
 

       
 

                
 

See the website for lots more photos of our wonderful week!  
 
Diary dates are printed below….new dates will be added in red so please check each week for any events/activities involving 
your child’s year group or the whole school.  
 

Final Week Information:  
July   

Tuesday 16th  Y4 Special Leavers Lunch 
 

During school Time 
Menu chosen by Year 4 

Tuesday 16th 6pm Y4 Summer Leavers Concert  
ALL CHILDREN SINGING 
(Y4 parents priority seating) 

If you are not staying to watch the 
concert, please return to collect 
your children at 7:00pm. 

Wednesday 17th  6:30pm – 8:15pm  
Year 4 Special Leavers Evening  
YEAR 4 ONLY 

Romans Theme 
Invites and replies have now been 
gathered! 

Thursday 18th  Whole School Beach Visit Letters have now all be returned 
and we look forward to a lovely 
day! 

Friday 19th July Church Service St James’ Church  
2:15pm  – ALL CHILDREN  
 
All families welcome! 

The children will be allowed to be 
dismissed from school immediately 
following the service if you are 
present to collect them in the 
playground. 

Friday 19th  School Breaks up for Summer Holidays No Swimming Today 

September   

Monday 2nd  Teacher Training Day  

Tuesday 3rd  School Reassembles  
 

Swimming Last Session this term: Friday 12th July No swimming on 19th July 


